

Villawood North Public School

Bligh Street, Fairfield East 2165 P 9724 1423 F 9728 2296 Email address: <u>yillawoodn-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au</u> Together We Live



Dear Parents/Carers,

Villawood North will be celebrating Harmony Day on Thursday 21st March. Harmony Day is the celebration that recognises our diversity and brings together Australians from all different backgrounds. It's about inclusiveness, respect and a sense of belonging for everyone. To participate, students and staff are asked

to wear **Orange** to show their support. There will be a prize for the best dressed student and teacher. Throughout the day, students will be engaging in Harmony Day activities in the classroom.

Mrs Skorin, Miss Nong & Miss Iskander Harmony Day Coordinators

K. Bentley

Principal